
SB 761 threatens to limit the petition process for Oregon citizens greatly! 
 
Oregonians need to be represented and democracy among civilians should be encouraged and not limited. 
Democracy in Oregon should not be oppressed.  
The voices of Oregon Citizens should be heard. 
 
The current petition policy, that has been around for 10 years, aides senior citizens and the disabled the 
most.  
That should stand! 
 
I respectfully urge a No on SB 761. 
 
It is a bad bill and Oregon does not need this. 
 
Stefanie P. 
Oregonian  
 


